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A T T E N D A N C E  T H I S
W E E K

The York CYC SEND Local Offer sets out services and activities available to children and
young people with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities; support is available from
birth to 25 years old. 

They have launched their new website which provides this information including
workshops, training and resources for families and professionals working with children
who have SEND.

https://www.yorksend.org

Our own website also has information about how we support children with SEND at Park
Grove. Please have a look and get in touch with us if you have any questions.

https://parkgrove.ebor.academy/send-information 
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C L A S S  A T T E N D A N C E

We are delighted to share that your children have had an excellent start to the term at Park Grove. Their enthusiasm and commitment to learning have
been truly commendable. We’ve noticed a real difference over the last couple of weeks.

In the classrooms, we've witnessed engaging discussions, collaborative working , and a strong sense of curiosity among the children. Teachers have
been impressed by the positive attitudes and the eagerness to explore new topics.

We took another Ebor Academy school’s headteacher and deputy for a tour around all of the classes this week and they were so impressed. They
stayed all day, talked to the children, looked at children’s work and talked to our staff. Their feedback was 100% positive!

We appreciate your ongoing support in fostering a positive learning environment. It's inspiring to see the collective efforts of our dedicated teachers,
motivated children and supportive parents and carers. Thank you!
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Blue class

Monday 29th January at 5pm: Information for KS2 SATs - please see letter
shared on ParentHub
Thursday 8th February: Young Voice’s Choir Performance 
Friday 9th February: School closes for half term 
Monday 19th February: School opens for Spring Term 2
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